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Dear Partners, 
 
Please find attached a document intended to provide advice and guidance to improve 
protective security at unofficial local events relating to Operation London Bridge. This is 
particularly aimed at anyone organising public events such as screenings in publicly 
accessible locations. The document contains a link to the ProtectUK website providing 
further advice and access to the ACT E-learning package (found under the Related 
Content links on the left). 


